
 
 

 
Flu Clinic Parent Letter 

 
 
The School Immunisation Team/School Nursing Team will 
be attending your child’s school on 13/11/24 to administer 
flu vaccines. 
 
 
If you consent for your child to receive the flu vaccine but 
they do not receive it on 13/11/24, your child will be given a 
second opportunity to receive the vaccine in school on 
09/12/24 
 
 
Please leave a message at your school reception if your 
child has had any of the following: 
 

- Active wheezing in the past 72 hours or those who 
have increased their use of bronchodilators in the 
previous 72 hours 

- Received treatment with influenza antiviral agents 
- Has received their flu vaccine elsewhere 
- Commenced on steroids 

 
 
Many thanks, 
 
School Immunisation Team/School Nursing Team 
 
 


